Grants, Sponsorship and other Opportunities

Grants

Two Charitable Trusts were identified where CAN activity and remit met the criteria to apply for grant funding. Extensive funding proposals were written and the applications were submitted to both the Sainsbury Family Charitable Trust and the Peter De Haan Charitable Trust. 

Both Trusts have grant funding available, but do not have substantial amounts. Additionally, as neither Trust would fund training or events, the Secretariat therefore asked for a grant to cover one post for six months – from July 2010 to Dec 2010 inclusively. 

Sponsorship

The Secretariat is currently investigating means of sourcing income to secure the Secretariat role – to pay a salary and also to deliver CAN’s core activities – and have produced some proposals and a discussion paper. Once the Secretariat salary and running costs are covered, the Secretariat will focus on obtaining sponsorship for the individual aspects, such as the magazine and conference. 

Commission Based Sponsorship

To cover all avenues, the Secretariat also contacted a number of private agents to enquire about the processes, costs etc of generating sponsorship on behalf of CAN for a commissionable fee. 

The outcome of these inquiries was not very helpful; the main points are highlighted below: 

Pros 

•Look for the funding

•Successful in sports 

•Have professional skills/know how

•Have the necessary time

Cons

•Few in our sector

•Cut a commission

•Standard charge for work

•Sponsor conditions

•Distances network from sponsors/sector
